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Thursday 14th December 2023  
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has the opportunity to attend our St Margaret Ward Catholic 

Academy Sports Camp. The Sports Camp, a trip and a daily hot lunch are included and are all completely 

free of charge.  

 

The Sports Camp will take place for four days, from Tuesday 2nd January to Friday 5th January 2023 from 

10:00 until 14:00. Children are not required to bring any equipment as this will be provided in school. 

Children should wear sports clothing and trainers; some activities will be outside and so children should 

dress accordingly. If you would like your child to attend then please complete the sign-up form using the 

following link no later than 10:00am on Wednesday 20h December. 

 

Sign up link:  

 

https://stmargaretwardcatholicacademy.coordinate.cloud/list 

 

Included in the Sports Camp is a visit to Flip Out Trampoline Park in Stone, which will take place on Friday 

5th January. In order for your child to attend the trip, a medical form must be completed using the link below: 

 

Medical Form link: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/9CN9HASLq3 

 

If you have any questions please email me: rmunden@smwca.org.uk 

 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 
 

Mrs Rebecca Munden 

 

Assistant Principal 
 

ST MARGARET WARD 
CATHOLIC ACADEMY 
 

http://www.stmargaretward.co.uk/
https://stmargaretwardcatholicacademy.coordinate.cloud/list
https://forms.office.com/e/9CN9HASLq3
mailto:rmunden@smwca.org.uk

